From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon

To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Sunday, April 27, 2025 7:49:38 AM

Subject of Testimony: Stop Coftfin Butte Landfill expansion
Full Name: Lenore Shisler

Email: leshisler@gmail.com

Street Address: 436 NW 35th St., Corvallis OR

Written Testimony:

It is NOT in the interest of our community to expand the Coffin Butte landfill. "Growing" the
landfill is the exact opposite of what we should be considering. Reducing waste and shrinking
the need for a massive landfill is where effort and dollars must be directed.

This is a notification that a contact form was submitted on your website (Community
Development, Benton County, Oregon https://cd.bentoncountyor.gov).
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